
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, January 25, 2011 
6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 
The reception will be held at O'Connor Mortuary, located at 

25301 Alicia Parkway in Laguna Hills 
 

Please RSVP by January 21 to Patricia Kolstad at 949-581-4300, Ext. 227  
or by email to patricia@oconnormortuary.com 

 
Light refreshments will be served 

 
 

 

Presented by O'Connor Mortuary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Heart & Soul Award supports these outstanding non-profit organizations: 


